
Global Expo ‘ 20 Postponed to December 2020

WTC Navi Mumbai has become a Knowledge Partner for the Global Expo’20
being held in Navi Mumbai CIDCO Exhibition Centre during September 17-
19, 2020. However the Expo has been now postponed to December 17 - 19,
2020 in view of Covid spread and international travel restrictions. Only
virtual event will take place in September 2020.

The Expo aims at promotion of MSMEs as well as facilitate global linkages.
Organized by the exhibition organizer Global Expo India, it has received
support of many organizations like D Y Patil University School of
Management, Bombay Stock Exchange, ICIB and so on, besides the WTC
Navi Mumbai. Their cooperation will help in making Expo’20 a great
success.

The Expo’20 is also supported by the country representations in India such
as Spain, Ecuador, Ethiopia, Mauritius, Uganda and Iraq. All these and more
countries are participating in the Expo to display their economic and
industrial strengths and to discuss business opportunities.

The Expo’20 comprises of Industrial Exhibitions, Trade Expo, Country
Seminars, Job Fair and Educational Fair. The WTC will be helping the
organizers in promoting participation, Inauguration Ceremony, Seminars
as well as Knowledge Support required. The Expo’20 has already received a
number of queries from MSMEs as well as educational institutions for
participation in the event.

World Trade Centers in the world and their Members or associates are
specially invited to participate in the Global Expo’20. They will receive
special discount in participation charges and will have an opportunity to
make presentation of their services and products.

WTC Navi Mumbai Members will also receive special consideration to
participate in this important event in Navi Mumbai region.

For further details, please contact WTC Navi Mumbai Advisor Mr. Jayant
Ghate by email jayant.ghate@wtcnavimumbai.org


